
 

 

FREE SMOKE ALARMS 
Did you know that if a fire starts in your home you have just 

two minutes to escape? 

 

 

Having a working smoke alarm reduces the risk of death 

from a home fire by 50%.  

As part of our Home Fire Campaign we want to help your 

household. If you do not have working smoke alarms, please 

contact the Red Cross at 801-323-7004 to set up an 

appointment for us to install FREE smoke alarms in your 

home. 

 

 


